
 

 

 

 

                                   November 1, 2009 

 

Dear Family and Friends, 
 

 I am excited to announce that as of November 1st I have reached 95%  
of my financial support needs and I am preparing to move to Wichita to join the team full-time this 
month!  Thank you and God bless each of you who have helped make this possible! 

 
 

 On October 8th the Justice for All staff returned home from our trip to the Focus on the 
Family Leadership Institute (FLI) in Colorado Springs and the University of New Mexico (UNM) in 
Albuquerque.  Below are pictures of the outreach at UNM, one of my favorite personal 
experiences, and few of the comments I received from students I encountered. 

 

 

 

• “It [abortion] should be legal because it 
is going to happen anyway.” - Zach, 
UNM student 

 

• “Abortion is absolutely necessary 
because millions of women will die 
from doing it themselves if it is made 
illegal.”  - Female, UNM, Senior Med-
Student 

 

• “What about overpopulation? Think of 
how many more people would be in the 
world if we didn’t have abortion.”           
- Male, UNM student 

 

 
If you have not had the opportunity but would like to help make this work possible, I would be excited to 

have you on my support-team to help me complete the last 5% of my support-raising efforts. 

 
Defending human value together, 
 
Rebecca Haschke 

113 N. Martinson                                                                                                                           www.jfaweb.org (website)                                                                                             
Wichita, KS 67203                                           402-649-1231 (cell)                                         rebecca@jfaweb.org (email) 

"It is a poverty to decide that a child must die so that you 
live as you wish." -- Mother Teresa  

 

Should a “Man” Stop a Woman from Murdering Her Toddler? 
 

As three guys approached the JFA poll table, one was brave enough to sign the notebook   
to share his opinion on abortion.  His two friends walked away.  As he signed “yes” to the 

question, “Should abortion remain legal?”, I inquired as to why he felt this way.  He responded, 
“Because I believe a woman should have a choice and I shouldn’t have any say in that. 

Middle-aged white men shouldn’t restrict these women.  It is a woman’s choice.”  We 
discussed the humanity of the unborn child and if a man’s opinion mattered in the cases  

of born children being murdered.  He began to realize what his stance on abortion meant.   
We talked for about 30 minutes before one of his friends literally came back and drug him 

away.  Fortunately, about one minute before his friend came to steal him he admitted, “You 
have convinced me.  I have never really thought about this [abortion] in this way.”  He did  

take two seconds to release himself from his friend’s grip, run back to shake my hand, and  
say “Thanks, my name is Zouma.”  

Above: JFA Exhibit at UNM 2009. 
Right: Me (Rebecca) in a two hour dis-
cussion with a student at UNM 2009. 


